



Edgcumbe Avenue, Newquay, Cornwall TR7 2NL Tel: 01637 874543

> njasecretary@nja.celtrust.org www.newquayjunior.net

Headteacher: Tania Findlay MBE

8th September 2025

Dear Parents and Carers,

As we begin the new school year, I would like to take this opportunity to remind everyone of the expectations set out in our school uniform policy.

At Newquay Junior Academy, we believe our uniform helps create a strong sense of belonging and pride in our school community. Part of this policy is that **black skirts must be knee length**, and that yellow summer dresses or yellow shorts are only to be worn during the summer term. Pupils are also expected to wear their school ties every day, and while trainer-style shoes are acceptable, they must be plain black with no coloured logos, stripes or soles, and must have a closed toe and heel.

Of course, we will always make reasonable adaptations for individual pupils with sensory needs where appropriate, and we encourage families to speak to us if they are unsure or require support.

We will always look to support first but moving forward, if a child comes into school in incorrect uniform, we will:

- Contact parents if a change is needed.
- Work with families, for example by offering a temporary replacement item from our lost property store.
- Provide gentle reminders and guidance, while working with families to resolve the issue quickly.

If you are experiencing any difficulties in obtaining the correct uniform, please contact the school office and we will be happy to help.

Thank you for working with us to maintain high standards at NJA. Your support makes a real difference in ensuring all children feel part of our school community and ready for learning.

Yours sincerely,

Tania Findlay MBE Headteacher